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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM12-268 Satori Enterprises LLC
Natural Gas Aggregator

Please accept this letter in response to the e-mail received from David Goyette in
late August. Satori Enterprises was not aware of the fact there was an exemption for
the new natural gas assessment. Please accept this notification that Satori
Enterprises would like to withdraw its request to withdraw the natural gas aggregator
registration.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter; please contact me if you have any
questions or comments.

Tl W

David C. Wiers

President

550 W. Jackson Blvd. Ste. 777
Chicago, IL 60661

(P) 312-850-2300

(F) 312-264-6200
dwiers@satorienergy com



